
Improved Access to General Practice Service 

(IAGPS) 
 

 

There is a new service in Weymouth which is based at Weymouth 

Community Hospital. 

 

It will be staffed by local GP’s, Nurse Practitioners, Practice Nurses and 

Health Care Assistants who will provide a mixture of Primary Care 

appointments. 

 

This service is separate from the existing urgent Care Service, but does 

use the same building and reception area. 

 

Various clinics will run between 6.30pm and 8pm on 

weekdays and between 9am and 5pm on weekends 

(please note clinics will not necessarily run every evening, or all 

weekend). 

 

These clinics are being held for patients who do not find it convenient to 

get to their GP Surgery during normal opening hours.  However, 

everyone is welcome to use this service. 

 

Currently there are appointments available for: 

Blood tests 

Dressings 

Nurse Practitioners 

GP’s 

 

Please speak to a receptionist if you would like to be booked into one of 

these clinics 
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